
The Saint Paul Police Department welcomes those who wish to make their voices heard in  

Minnesota’s capital city. Each year, hundreds of groups visit the city to protest, march and 

demonstrate—and we’re there for all of them. 

 

Our goal is always the same: protect people, property and free speech.  

If you’re organizing or attending an event in Saint Paul, please keep the following in mind: 

WELCOME 
 

• Exercising constitutional rights 

• Peacefully assembling 

• Chanting and singing 

• Remaining in public areas 

• Carrying signs, banners and 

other peaceful expressions 

UNWELCOME 
 

• Protesting on freeways 

• Throwing objects 

• Setting fires or using illegal fireworks 

• Damaging property 

• Displaying or using illegal weapons 

• Driving recklessly 

• Amplified sound without a permit 

   Making Your Voices  
Heard in Saint Paul  


